
 

 

                                                     

 

 

                                                 SAT on May 7, 2022 

 

Sat Paul Mittal School is open on May 7, 2022 for SAT examination  

as center.  

 

    Students are requested to follow the following instructions:- 

1. Reporting time by 7:45 am.  

2. Bring proper admission ticket showing the correct test date and test center  

information. 

3. Bring a  photo ID acceptable by College Board.  

 

Guidelines regarding Covid-19 for entering the test center are stated below: 

-  

1. All the students have to wear mask or protective face cover for the duration  

of test administration, regardless of vaccination status.  

2. Students will also be required to confirm series of statements with regard to  

Covid-19 symptoms (cough, fever, chills, muscle pain, shortness of breath or 

difficulty breathing, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell) prior to entering 

the test  

center or testing room.  

3. By entering the testing room, you’re accepting the risk of covid-19 exposure. 

While we have taken measures to help create a safe environment, 

unfortunately it isn’t possible to remove all risk. 

4. Follow the health and safety guidelines in place at the test site as instructed 

by testing staff. 

5. Bring extra mask.  

6. The students are advised to bring their own sanitizer and water bottle.  

7. Maintain a distance of 1 to 2 meters with everyone around.  

8. Sharing of personal articles will not be allowed.  
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